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I definitely support the effort of the Rules Advisory Committee to require greater infOimation 
disclosure by mortgage creditors. I also believe that a payment history should be provided by a 
mortgage lender as well as a complete chain oftitile. More information will bring clarity and 
understanding to the debtor regarding their case. It will also be easier to identify errors and 
miscalculations by the mortgage lender, that very often are the reason debtors seek to file 
bankruptcy. 
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